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Town of Caledon lowers flags in honour of slain RCMP officers

	The Town of Caledon was flying the flags at all Town facilities at half-mast in honour of the three RCMP officers who lost their

lives in the line of duty in Moncton, New Brunswick, last week.

The Town extended sincere condolences to the families of Constable Dave Joseph Ross, Constable Fabrice Georges Gevaudan and

Constable Douglas James Larche, as well as their friends and colleagues for this tragic loss.

The flags remained lowered until sunset on the day of the funerals.
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